
  

                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
30th June 2022  
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
  
As part of our topic this half term, which is Holidays, KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) will be going on a 
trip to West Kirby beach on Wednesday 6th July for the morning. Our trip will allow the children 
to experience a mini holiday of their own, have a hands-on experience of nature as well as 
developing their geographic knowledge about our local area. Whilst there, the children will be 
creating maps, developing observational drawing skills and building sandcastles. 
   
The children will need to come to school in suitable clothing for the day including: 

• School uniform on their top half (white polo t-shirt and/or school jumper). 
• Shorts/jogging bottoms/leggings on their lower half. 
• Socks and trainers on their feet (no sandals please). 

 

In the event of a warm, sunny day your child will also need to bring a sun hat and also have sun-
cream applied before school. If it is forecast to rain, please send them in a waterproof coat. 
  
The children will return to school before lunch so they will not need to bring any food with them 
and they will not need to bring any money. Please can we request that everyone brings a named 
water bottle. If your child would like to bring a named bucket and spade, they are very welcome 
to. 
  
So that we adhere to the correct adult and child ratios we will need a number of parent 
volunteers to assist us on this trip, to enable it to take place. If you are available to join us for the 
day, please let us know by emailing ks1@westkirbyprimaryschool.co.uk 
 
We will let you know as soon as we can if you are able to join us. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs E Bailey (Headteacher) 
KS1 Team  
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